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30/08/2020  18:00:152020/3131/L SUPPRT Geoff Wood I live at Flat3, 1A Monmouth Street which is at the junction of Neal Street and Monmouth Street. Three of my 

living room windows and a bedroom window directly overlook Number 80 Neal Street.

 

I fully support painting these premises in blue. The particular shade of blue is very attractive giving a calming 

Mediterranean feeling. The colour is a very significant improvement on the previous bland white. White always 

gets dirty quickly in central London and just looks messy. 

Many buildings in the Seven Dials area are painted different colours so the blue is consistent with the area and 

enhances the area. In fact the blue is much more attractive than the colours some other buildings have been 

painted.

 

I am very pleased with the blue and would be disappointed were it to become (quickly dirty) white again.  

 

Geoff Wood

02/09/2020  13:40:202020/3131/L SUPPRT Ronald Corp I am very happy with the new paintwork, it's bright and complements the dark green of 78 Neal Street.
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